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Shut Off Date for Pressurized Irrigation

The pressurized irrigation system will 

be turned off for the winter this 

month.  The Public Works 

Department estimates it will be shut 

off on or around October 15th

depending on the weather .

Photo Contest Winner

City Office Closure
The City Offices will be 

closed on Monday, 

October 8th for 

Columbus Day.  We will 

re-open the following 

day.

Calendar of Events

10/2         City Council Meeting 6pm

10/8         City Offices Closed

10/10       Library Board Meeting 6pm

10/11       Library Book Club 7pm

10/9         Planning Commission Meeting 6:30pm

10/16       City Council Meeting 6pm

10/18       Museum Board Meeting 4pm

10/23       Planning Commission Meeting 6:30pm

10/31       Trunk or Treat 6pm

11/6         City Council Meeting 6pm

Lexie Butler captured the powerful and 

beautiful force of nature in this winning photo 

for August’s “What Do You Love About 

Santaquin?” Photo Contest. She took this 

picture at the Orchard Days Rodeo. 

Congratulations Lexie!  

Visit www.santaquin.org for information on 

how to enter the photo contest.

Payson Santaquin Area Chamber of 

Commerce’s 5th Annual Great Pumpkin Hunt 

runs October 1-26th. Hunt cards will be 

available at city offices and libraries. The 

celebration will be Saturday, October 27 at 

Park View Elementary in Payson @ 11am. For 

information visit the chamber 

website www.paysonsantaquinarea.com

Chamber of Commerce News

Halloween Hustle

Visit www.Utah.gov for voting info.

Voting Information

http://www.santaquin.org/
http://www.paysonsantaquinarea.com/
http://www.utah.gov/


SANTAQUIN SENIOR CITIZEN CENTER

54 West 100 South Santaquin

Center Hours: 9:30 am-4:00 pm

Weekly on Thursdays

Please don’t feel too “YOUNG” to check us out! Come spend a day with us!

It is great to see and mingle once again with our friends at the senior center. Just a reminder that

our weekly entertainment begins at 12:00 pm, followed by a delicious home cooked meal at

12:30 pm.  Please be aware that on the third Thursday of each month Utah Home Health will be

at our center for blood pressure checks, sugar and oxygen levels and other wellness information.

We would like to invite and encourage any Seniors in the surrounding area to please feel free to

come and participate with us at our center. The Utah County Health Department will hold their

annual Immunization Clinic at the Senior Center on Thursday, October 11th from

11:00 am-1:00 pm. Please bring your immunization record and insurance card.  The senior citizens 

involved with the Mountainland HEAT program can meet representatives from that program on 

Tuesday, October 16th from 9:00 am-1:00 pm. There will be a sign up sheet at the Senior Center prior

to that date. MENU

October 4

Baked Salmon

Rice Pilaf

Baked Squash

Cheddar Biscuits

Jell-O w/Fruit

Chocolate 

Presidential

Dessert

Juice

Program: Bingo

October 11

Meat Loaf

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy

Green Beans

Bread

Cherry Crisp

Program: Jessica Knight

October 18

Swedish Meatballs

Mashed Potatoes

& Cream Gravy

Mixed Vegetables

Lingonberry Jam

Rolls

Swedish Princess Cake

Program: Bonnie Lewis

From MAG

October 25
Chili

Cornbread Muffins

Green Tossed Salad

Candy Corn Fruit Salad

Pumpkin Snicker doodles

Program: Callahan 

Family

Utah Home Health

Wellness Checks

For more information, please contact Judy Robbins @ 801-360-1698

Hidden Picture Contest

There is a picture like the one on the 

right hidden in the newsletter.  If you 

spot it

email kmortensen@santaquin.org or  

bshupe@santaquin.org with it’s 

location and you will be entered

in a random drawing for a prize.

One winner will be drawn.  

Hidden Picture Contest Winner

Congratulations to Judy Steele!  Her 

name was randomly drawn from the 

‘Hidden Picture’ entries!  Hope you 

enjoy your prize!

HELP WANTED:  Have fun, be of service and earn 

$200 per month by serving in your community!  The 

Utah County Senior Companion Program is looking 

for seniors 55 or older, who would like to serve 

seniors in their community taking them shopping, 

to medical appointments or being a friend.  Senior 

Companions receive compensation for their time 

and reimbursement for mileage.  Companions 

must be income eligible, be willing to serve 15 

hours per week and have the desire to help others.  

Call the Senior Companion Program at 

801-851-7767 for an application or questions.  

And check us out online at 

www.utahcountyhealth.org/seniorcompanion

Senior Companion Program

mailto:kmortensen@santaquin.org
mailto:bshupe@santaquin.org
http://www.utahcountyhealth.org/seniorcompanion


News from the Library

Book Club
Book Club is held every second 

Thursday of each month at 7 

pm at the library.  

Santaquin 

American Legion 

Auxiliary #84 will be 

honoring all 

Veterans for 

Veterans Day.

This year’s dinner 

will be on Friday, 

November 9th at

Attention All Veterans!

6:00 pm.  It will be held at the Santaquin Senior 

Citizen/Veterans Hall at 55 West 100 South.  

Handicap parking is available at the back of 

the building.
Our menu will be Turkey Pot Roast, Salad, Baked 

Potato (with all of the trimmings), Green Beans 

and Dessert.  Our speaker will be Navy Veteran, 

Michael Hacking ETR2(SS), who will be 

presenting a program of what its like to serve on 

a submarine under the artic ice.  Our 

entertainment will feature the “Old Time 

Fiddlers”, a group that will set your toes to 

tapping. 
All Veterans attend for free.  Partners and/or 

guests will be $5.00 per person.  No small 

children please.
We are also raffling an 8 quart ‘Instapot’ 

pressure cooker.  Tickets will be available at the 

regular Senior Citizen Luncheons on Thursdays 

(ask for Janeil) and at the door the night of the 

dinner.
Please RSVP to Janeil 

Deuel at 801-609-2161 

or to Ramona 

Peterson at 801-754-

3539 by November 6, 

2018.

The Library has changed it’s operating system 

and has a new catalog. New cards are available 

and we are replacing existing patron cards. 

Come in and get a new account or update your 

current record. 

10, 2018. Regular meetings will be held the first 

Wednesday of the month in the quarter but will 

be on the second week this time due to a library 

conference. Meetings will take place at the 

Santaquin City offices in the courtroom,  275 W 

Main, upper level at 6 pm. The library needs three 

new board members so if you would like to serve 

please contact Lyn at the Santaquin City Library 

at (801)754-3030 x 216.

The book for October 11th is “Before 

we were yours” by Lisa Wingate. 

Based on one of America’s most 

notorious real-life scandals—in 

which Georgia Tann, director of a 

Memphis-based adoption 

organization, kidnapped and sold 

poor children to wealthy families
George Aguilar has loaned 

this fun collection of Dodgers 

bobbleheads for the library’s  

display case. Mr. Aguilar has 

collected these from 

attending games and 

purchased some online. The 

library wants to thank him and 

invite others to let us display 

collections they might have. 

We change about every 

month or so. For questions call 

801-754-3030 (Lyn).

Books are available at the library. For questions 

call: 801-754-3030.

Access the catalog at 

https://santaquin.bywatersolutions.com/

The Library Board will 

change from monthly 

to quarterly meetings 

beginning 
Wednesday, October 

all over the country—Lisa Wingate’s riveting, 

wrenching, and ultimately uplifting tale reminds us 

how, even though the paths we take can lead to 

many places, the heart never forgets where we 

belong.

https://santaquin.bywatersolutions.com/


Santaquin Residents,

September was a month to remember!  I first want to say a heartfelt 

thank you to our firefighters here in Santaquin and surrounding 

areas.   It’s a scary thing to watch rising smoke and to see flames on 

the mountains in our town and neighboring communities.  We are so 

fortunate that we did not have any evacuations here in Santaquin.  

An event like this reminds us what a fantastic team of first responders 

we have.  Whether they are from the city, county or Wildland 

firefighters, their response was nothing less than miraculous.  They 

put themselves on the front line to protect lives and property.  They 

came when we needed them most.  While we all hoped that we 

would never have to face and event like this again, it is amazing to

I want to also thank the community for coming together to help support our firefighters.  They 

received more than enough supplies, food and beverages within a day of the initial fire.  We 

had groups bringing in hot meals, treats, signs and cards.  The response from our citizens was 

overwhelming.  

It was a good reminder to always be prepared.  Natural disasters as well as personal 

hardships can happen anytime.  I heard so many stories of prior preparation from evacuees 

in Elk Ridge and Woodland Hills that was crucial to them during the fire.  Now is the time to 

prepare and make a plan.    

It is times like these that really show the heart of a community.  It was scary, we were unsure 

and it was difficult to know just how to help and prepare, but we did it together.  I am so 

proud of Santaquin.  We have heart and you all proved it during the fires and I truly believe 

we are stronger for it.    

I also wanted to address the Town Hall meeting planned for the parkway extension.  There 

was an engineering delay, therefore that meeting will likely be held the first part of 

November.  Watch for notices on our city website and via Facebook pages. 

watch these people come together for a common purpose.  We are grateful to all those 

who responded to the fires. It could have been so much worse had it not been for the heroic 

actions of our first responders. We thank you from the depths of our hearts.

Thank you again for all that you do to make Santaquin a better place!

Sincerely,

Mayor Kirk Hunsaker
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Youth Sports  
WRESTLING: Program will start mid-November and run through mid-December with matches 
on a week night. Grades Preschool-6th. Early Registration 8/30-9/10 ($35). Regular Registration 
9/11-10/8 ($40) or until full. $10 late fee after 10/8. T-shirt included.  Wrestling singlet, shoes 
and headgear are encouraged.  Volunteer coaches are needed.   

VOLLEYBALL: Program will start mid-November and run through mid-December with games 
being on a week night. Grades 3rd-9th. Early Registration 8/30-9/10 ($30-$35).  Regular Registration 
9/11-10/8 ($35-$40) or until full. $10 late fee will apply after 10/8. Parent volunteers and officials 
needed. T-shirt included.  

JR JAZZ BASKETBALL: Early Registration: 10/1-10/22 ($25-$45).  Regular Registration 10/23-11/5 
($30-$50) or until full. $10 late fee will apply after 11/5. Volunteer coaches and paid officials needed.  

 1st/2nd Graders will participate in a developmental co-ed league that will meet 6 times on a week 
night. Season will start in January and consist of approx. a 20 minute practice and 20 minutes of 
game scrimmage with another team. Parent volunteers needed to coach. 

 3rd-8th Graders will have league play and will be drafted into teams. 
Practices will start in December. The season will start in January and 
run through February with games being on Saturdays between 8am-
4pm* (1 game and practice per week) 7 games total. For teams that 
qualify in grades 7th/8th, there will be a post league tournament. 
Parent volunteers needed for head coach position.  

 Now hiring referees, scorekeepers and gym supervisors! (14 yrs-Adult) 

Youth and Adult Classes 
GROUP FITNESS CLASSES: Cost is $2.50 to drop in or $25 for a 10 punch pass 
with the 11th class FREE or $20 for an unlimited month pass! Sorry, no childcare 
provided.  

 Monday: Fit over 50 – 8:30am & Tabata HIIT – 8pm 
 Tuesday: ZUMBA – 9am & 8pm 
 Wednesday: Fit over 50 – 8:30am 
 Thursday: ZUMBA – 9am  

UTAH VALLEY MARTIAL ARTS: Based on the style of Youn Wha Tae kwon do. Students 
will be trained both mentally and physically to advance in rank as well as in character and 
ability. Students will learn the techniques that are key to self-defense and the defense of those 
around you. As you advance through the system, you will have the opportunity to participate in 
class leadership, weapons training, and more. Ages 4 – adult, fees are $50-$80 per month, 
depending on student age and skill level. Students meet one to four times per week. Look 
online for more information. FREE TRIAL CLASS, JUST SHOW UP!  

VANGUARD KRAV MAGA®: classes focus on the physical conditioning aspect of training while 
incorporating repetitions of self-defense techniques throughout the class. Ages 13+, $80 per month. 
Students meet up tp 4 days per week. Check online for more information! FREE 2 WEEK TRIAL!  
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Adult Sports  
MEN’S BASKETBALL: League will start in January and go through March. Games will be 
played Friday nights at 6:00pm, 7:00pm, and 8:00pm, at an elementary school. Each team will play 
10 games and a single elimination tournament. Registration: 10/8–12/19! Cost per team is 
$425.00. Roster is limited to 10 players (8 prizes for the champion team). Teams are required to 
provide their own jerseys. Refs needed ($18+ per game)! 

Events 
OCTOBER ACTIVITIES: There are many things going on in Santaquin during the month 
of October! The public is welcome to go to any of the following activities to celebrate fall and 
Halloween! 

Santaquin Elementary: is having a Halloween Carnival on Monday, October 15th! Everyone is 
welcome to attend, 25 South 400 West! Contact 801-754-3611 with questions. 

 Food trucks including Corndog Commander, Street Tacos Tarricaso, Mouse Trap: Artisan 
Grilled Cheese, Sodalicious, Lollipuff Cotton Candy, Kona Ice, and Main St. Pizza (served in 
the cafeteria). Trucks open at 5pm!  

 Trick or treating will begin in the main hallway of the school at 
5pm with carnival games beginning at 6pm. 

 Games include "Cheeseball Face" where students get to throw 
cheeseballs at teachers' faces, corn hole, witch hat ring toss, 
monster sack races and more! There will also be face painting and 
balloon animals! Many prizes will be non-food prizes for those 
with allergies! 

 Scales and Tails will be coming and bringing snakes and lizards 
to touch and hold and spiders and scorpions for viewing only! 

 Tickets will be 5/ $1 presale (October 8-12, 8:30-9am and 3-3:30pm at the school) and 4/$1 
at the event. 

 
Orchard Hills Elementary: Don’t miss this opportunity to make new friends and 
experience the art of dance in a whole new environment. The annual Fall Dance Festival 
will be held October 17, 1:45 – 3:00pm!  Watch each grade share their artistic abilities 
behind the elementary school! Contact 801-754-3237 with questions. 

 
MISS SANTAQUIN HALLOWEEN HUSTLE: Support Miss 
Santaquin’s platform: Mental Health Awareness on October 27 
at 10am in a 1-mile race that will be ‘spooktacular’ for the whole 
family! $5 per person 3 yrs and up. Donations will be made to 
Mckay-Dee Hospital in Ogden. Prizes will be given for best 

costume, race times, raffles and more! Go to 
www.santaquin.org to register and see more information. 
 
Community Trunk or Treat: Wednesday, Oct. 31 at 6pm, Centennial Park, 300 West 100 
South. Decorate your trunk or just bring a bag of candy to share as the kids kick off their 
night at the park!   


